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To: All Parents/Carers of Year 12 Students 
 
Our Ref: 87917273 
 
24 March 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re: Year 12 Progress Evening 
 
Action Required 
 
We would like to invite you to the virtual Year 12 Progress Evening which will be taking place on: 
 
 Wednesday 2 April 2025 
 
This will provide an opportunity for parents/carers to meet virtually with subject teachers online through a video 
call. Appointments can be made between 4.30pm – 7.00pm and where possible we have extended the 
appointment time to 10 minutes. For some subjects with larger cohorts this has not been possible, and these 
appointments will be of a 5-minute duration.  
 
If your child is taught by Ms Swift and Ms Patten for Religious Studies, there is a choice of two dates to make 
appointments to see them. Ms Patten has appointments available on Wednesday 2 April. As Ms Swift is 
unavailable on this day, she will be offering appointments on Thursday 3 April. Please note you will only be able 
to make appointments to see one of them. Ms Swift's appointments will show as a separate evening on School 
Cloud. For students studying Criminology, the parents evening will take place on Wednesday 30 April. This is so 
progress on the Unit One controlled assessment can be shared after the release of results. 
 
South Hunsley operates an electronic booking system for Progress Evenings. Attached to this letter is a guide 
which gives details of how to access the booking system and book an appointment. If you are unable to access 
the internet to book an appointment, then please feel free to contact the school office on 01482 631208 and your 
appointment can be booked over the telephone. Please also see below a link to a ‘how to’ guide for attending 
appointments over video call. 
 
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-
call 
 
The online booking system will go live at 4.00pm on Monday 24 March 2025 and appointments can be made via 
the link below. Please note that the system will close for bookings at 4.00pm the day prior to the Progress 
Evening: https://southhunsley.schoolcloud.co.uk  
 
I hope that you will find the evening helpful. 
 
Yours faithfully 

    

 

Mr P Jacobs                                              Mr P White  

Director of Sixth Form                            Director of Sixth Form 
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